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Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 8 March 2011  
 
 

Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
EIT Review of Youth Services 
 
The review reported to Cabinet on 16 December 2010 and all recommendations 
were approved. A report on the reconfiguration of the service was presented to 
Cabinet on 17 February and, in accordance with the Select Committee 
recommendations, Children and Young People Select Committee will be consulted 
on proposals for final service reconfiguration together with an action plan for the 
review at its meeting on 9 March.  
 
EIT Task and Finish Review – Connexions 
 
On 15 December, the Committee received a scope and a presentation on base line 
information in relation to the Officer led task and finish review of the Integrated Youth 
Support Services/ Connexions. The Committee received a further report on 26 
January 2011 on the review options prior to it reporting to Cabinet in February 2011. 
The Committee supported the proposal to re-structure the Integrated Youth Support 
Service as part of the wider EIT review of Early Intervention Grant services with an 
agreed level of annual savings to be determined. The Committee will also be 
receiving the scope for the task and finish review of Early Intervention Grants at its 
meeting on 9 March. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

          

         

 


